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DEFERRAL OF REPORT REGARDING WIRELESS COMMUNICATION 
FACILITIES 

Members of the Board: 

On August 7, 2001, your Board extended the Interim Wireless Communication Facilities 
Ordinance for an additional 10 months and 15 days, and directed Planning Department 
staff and County Counsel return to your Board on September 25,2001 with a report 
addressing a number of questions the Board had concerning the possible health effects of 
mobile telephone base stations, Federal regulations of such facilities, and the County’s 
Interim Wireless Communication Facilities Ordinance. Planning staff and County 
Counsel require additional time to complete the analysis requested by your Board. 

It is, therefore, RECOMMENDED that your Board defer until November 20,2001 the 
report addressing questions the Board had concerning mobile telephone base stations, 
Federal regulations of such facilities, and the County’s Interim Wireless Communication 
Facilities Ordinance. 

Alvin D. James 
Planning Director (7 

cc: Rahn Garcia, Assistant County Counsel 


